
 

 

 
Announcement 

 
Changes in Board of Directors  

 
This is to inform that Mr. S.S. Thakur, Public Interest Director of the Company has 
resigned from the Board of the Company and expressed that he may not be 
reappointed vide his letter dated September 13, 2013 which was noted by the Board 
of Directors at its meeting held on September 14, 2013. 
 

 


